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March 30, 2015 

Attention: All Health Authorities 

Subject:   Nurse Practitioners 

As part of the recent amendments to the Workers Compensation Act, Nurse Practitioners 

are now recognized as qualified practitioners to provide services to injured workers 

effective January 1, 2015.   

Nurse practitioners providing services to injured workers must comply with the reporting 

and billing requirements set out in the attached ‘Nurse Practitioner Fee Schedule’.   

All reports shall be submitted using form 8NP/11NP ‘Nurse Practitioner’s Report’.  Please 

indicate the appropriate report type: Form 8NP for first report and Form 11NP for 

progress report. A guide on how to complete form 8NP/11NP is attached with this 

bulletin for your reference. 

To bill WorkSafeBC for your services, please use only the fee items listed on the fee 

schedule. Fax the completed invoice to WorkSafeBC at 604.233.9777, or toll-free 

1.888.922.8807 using form 83D128 ‘Generic Invoice – Medical and Health Care’. 

 

Form 8NP/11NP - Nurse Practitioner’s Report can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.worksafebc.com/forms/assets/PDF/8NP_11NP.pdf 

 
Form 83D128 – Generic Invoice – Medical and Health Care can be downloaded at: 

 
http://www.worksafebc.com/forms/assets/PDF/83D128.pdf 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or comments. 
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